
From: Nimisha Agrawal
To: Planning Public Comment; Daisy F
Cc: Gloria Sciara; Rebecca Bustos
Subject: RE: 3766 Eastwood circle
Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 4:27:00 PM
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Good Afternoon Daisy,
We are sorry that your microphone was not working during the Development Review Hearing. We assure you that the host did not stop the microphone function for you. In fact, you were promoted to
panelist to have full capability to speak anytime by unmuting yourself.
Having said that, your concerns conveyed via email were fully reviewed. As it was explained at the meeting, this project (including the second floor balcony) was previously approved at the Development
Hearing on May 13, 2020 and is currently undergoing construction after receiving the building permits. The only reason the project was scheduled again for the hearing was because they added
additional 18 sq. ft. on the second floor than approved previously. There were no changes proposed to the previously approved second floor balcony and it was not up for reconsideration.
Thanks,
 
Nimisha Agrawal| Associate Planner
Community Development Department
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
O:408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2467

In accordance with the County of Santa Clara Order, City Hall will be closed. Coronavirus Updates are available on the City’s website and include the latest information on City Facility
Closures. The Planning Division is currently operating only by email, mail and phone. I will be working remotely during this time.
Please be aware that there may be a delay in responses depending on the nature of the inquiry. For general or urgent matters, please contact planning@santaclaraca.gov or by phone
at 408-615-2450. 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 4:05 PM
To: Daisy F <dgfloir@gmail.com>; Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>
Cc: Nimisha Agrawal <NAgrawal@SantaClaraCA.gov>; Gloria Sciara <GSciara@santaclaraca.gov>; Rebecca Bustos <RBustos@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: RE: 3766 Eastwood circle
 
Hello Daisy,
Your email has been received in the Public Comment email box.
 
Thank you.
 
 
Planning Division | Community Development Department
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
O : 408.615.2450  

 
 
 

From: Daisy F <dgfloir@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 3:59 PM
To: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>
Cc: Nimisha Agrawal <NAgrawal@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Fwd: 3766 Eastwood circle
 
Dear Nimisha,
We joined the meeting but you cannot hear us on  the phone because it says in the comment - “ THE HOST STOPPED IT,  meaning that you muted us and your microphone  is off that’s why you cannot
hear us.  We can hear everything you said but your microphone is off, 
We were not able to  speak up and express our concern, 
The distance from the balcony looking out into our backyard has a very close proximity,  it is not far from the the neighbor,  
You did NOT GIVE US THE CHANCE TO SPEAK UP,  we were muted by the host, and your microphone was turned off.  We tried several times to call back and to reconnect.  

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Daisy F <dgfloir@gmail.com>
Date: July 28, 2021 at 2:32:27 PM PDT
To: Dad <miloflorendo@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: Fwd: 3766 Eastwood circle

﻿

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Daisy F <dgfloir@gmail.com>
Date: July 28, 2021 at 12:24:28 PM PDT
To: planningpubliccomment@santaclaraca.gov
Cc: nagrawal@santaclaraca.gov
Subject: 3766 Eastwood circle

﻿Dear Nimisha, 
We live on 440 Collinwood Ct. 
Attached are pictures taken from our backyard that impacts the view
from the balcony on 3766 Eastwood circle,  
We oppose the extension for adding a balcony from the second floor because it will compromise our PRIVACY and other houses within the close proximity of this property,  
Please stop the extension of adding a  balcony because the view will be looking  out directly  into our backyard,  - IT WILL GREATLY IMPACT OUR PRIVACY.  
Please consider our privacy. 
Thank you for your kind consideration. 
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Milo and Daisy 
440  Collinwood  Ct.  





Sent from my iPhone


